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TO: ALL HOUSE MEMBERS

A

FR: REPRESENTATIVE JIM CHRISTIANA S
RE: REDUCE THE FEE FOR MILITARY VETERAN LICENSE PLATES

In the near future, I will be introducing legislation that amends Title 75 (Transportation) by
reducing the fee for military veteran license plates from the current fee of $20.00 to a fee of
$7.50.

I have been contacted by numerous veterans in my legislative district on this issue. They
contend that the veteran community should not have to pay an extra $12.50 processing fee for
their right to proudly display a license plate which honors their military service. The military
veteran license plates that are affected by this legislation are as follows:

Expeditionary forces
Korean Defense service
Korean war Veteran
Operation Enduring Freedom
Operation Iraqi Freedom
Pearl Harbor Survivor
Persian Gulf War Veteran
U.S. Air Force Veteran
U.S. Amy Veteran

U.S. Coast Guard Veteran
e U.S. Marine Corps Veteran
e U.S. Navy Veteran

o Veteran

e Vietnam War Veteran

e World War II Veteran

If you have any questions about this legislation, please do not hesitate to contact me. Please

contact Sandra Pancoe in my Harrisburg office at 717-260-6144 or sapancoe@pahousegop.com
and add your name to the list of cosponsors of this legislation.



